REPORT OF VICE-PRESIDENT

We wish to thank all those you attended our special finance meeting on October 26,1997. We were able to provide financial approval to our Treasurer for our Annual Christmas Party to be held on Thursday December 04.1997.

On the membership front we signed up five rand deductees. This is lower than our goal, however we seem to have some of our Rand members thinking that they had joined the PSAC when they first commenced with the department twenty years ago.

The PSAC web site recently has had some technical problems. We recommend that you visit this site for all the latest in pay equity information.

Ronald Legault Local 70125

November 17,1997.

and Legett.